Hanwell Prince of Wales Angling Society
Established 1937

	[image: A picture containing text, clipart

Description automatically generated]


  Website	www.hanwellprinceofwalesas.co.uk
	
  Chairman Dave Ashton	Treasurer Gary Wood
  63 West Close			13 Sedgemoor Gardens
  Ashford			Flackwell Heath
  TW15 3LN			HP10 9AR

  Hon Sec Christopher Peel	Match Sec Peter Finch
  14 Shepherds Way		17 Deanecroft Road
  Rickmansworth		Eastcote
	WD3 7NJ			HA5 1SS

Respond to:	Email Frostyhollow@btopenworld.com		Mobile 07703 350088

										   September 2025
Dear Club/Association Secretary

HPoWAS membership offer for your members

We are a small club with 1.25 miles of the Middle Thames set in secluded, rural Oxfordshire countryside. 
The water regularly produces Bream to 7lb, Chub to 6lb roach to 2lb and some big perch, in addition to 
other river species, but like all angling in natural waters, it presents the angler with challenges.  

We are open to new members who share of our outlook of respect for the environment, and co-
operation with others to maintain the unique locations where we enjoy our sport. We seek to work with 
other interested parties including the Angling Trust and were one of the first clubs to participate in the 
water testing initiative (WQMN). We believe it is important that clubs and associations work together in 
harmony for the benefit of angling.

Our venue is between Wallingford and Goring on mixed farmland much adjacent to the Thames 
Path and our members enjoy a safe, tranquil location while fishing. The landowner is a passionate 
conservationist and we have enjoyed the rights on this section for many years and we expect all our 
members to commit to respect this. We hold 2 organised work parties each season to maintain member 
access and agree work undertaken in advance with the landowner. Members are not permitted to 
undertake unauthorised bankside work outside these official work parties.

From 1 October we have an offer that I hope you can make known to your members who share our 
values. New members who join us using this offer can have membership until 31.3.2027 for 
the cost of an annual membership plus £10. We will waive our usual joining fee. This means that 
members aged 21-64 can hold membership for £70.00, and those 65 and over £45, up to 31.3.27.

Details of this offer are on our website www.hanwellprinceofwalesas.co.uk in the News Section and this will 
have a link to the promotional membership application form. Our website also has considerable information 
about HPoWAS and details of our match programme. 

We want to encourage new members who seek traditional angling values and the challenges of river fishing but 
for those who seek variety our match programme can provide this. We hope you can assist us by making this 
opportunity known to your members.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions relating to this and I hope you will feel 
able to assist us in our efforts to maintain a sustainable club membership. 

Sincerely
  
									

Chris Peel Secretary HPoWAS   
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